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Rural Seneca burglary being investigated

(KMZA)--The Nemaha County Sheriff’s Department is investigating a rural
Seneca burglary.

The Sheriff’s Office says sometime between 5:00 the evening of August 7 and 9:00
the morning of August 8 an unknown person entered a shop  located at 1473
120th Road.

Taken were multiple wrenches and sockets along with a Milwaukee circular saw
and jig saw.

The loss was estimated at $1,100.

Anyone with information on the crime is asked to contact the Nemaha County
Sheriff’s Office in Seneca.    
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